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Chuck and Judy Sutherland are the fifth recipients of the city’s annual Good Neighbor 
Award. Chuck and Judy were nominated by JoAnn Ree. JoAnn shared that the 
Sutherlands are lifetime residents and business owners of Maple Plain. The neighborly 
deeds of Chuck and Judy extend beyond 60 years in the community. 

 
The services that the Sutherlands have provided for the Maple Plain community is 
extensive. They host an annual Night to Unite party in their neighborhood, Judy has 
volunteered for Maple Plain City Days and the Trails to the Libraries program and is an 
original member of the Maple Plain Historical Committee. Chuck is heavily involved with 
the Maple Plain Museum, decorating it for the holidays and making repairs when 
needed. 

 
The Sutherlands are truly an example of how we are better together! Thank you, Chuck 
and Judy, for your patience, experience, compassion, knowledge, and dedication to the 
people of Maple Plain. 

In recognition of lifetime service and 
dedication through volunteerism, 

virtue, civic engagement, and 
creativity to meet community needs. 

2021 Award Winner: 
Chuck and Judy Sutherland 


